

Student Affairs Committee

Tuesday, November 12, 2019

12:00 p.m. ~ Superintendent's Office

MEETING MINUTES

Attendance: Dave Hazekamp, Susan Franklin, Jill Brott, Allison Camp, Bob Szymoniak

1. The Board will be asked to support a textbook/instructional resource cycle with the understanding that it is subject to change as driven by Instructional Council.
2. District branding was discussed as it pertains to font, color, and the type of Trojan head so that we have consistency moving into the future. The committee asked for contingency plans on what to do if people don't adhere to the branding standards, and how those standards will be communicated.
3. Closed campus at the high school was discussed as an agenda item the Board will be asked to address for the 2020/21 school year. The Board requested a report on what other districts are doing with respect to this issue.
4. Conversation was held on FEF fundraising by selling plaques that would be installed within the entry/locker commons of the new construction. The FEF president and high school principal will be encouraged to begin working on this potential FEF fundraiser.
5. It was suggested that we get a communications plan for parents regarding the bus loop and its impact on traffic flow for parents.

Meeting adjourned at 12:55 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by Bob Szymoniak